
BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF STAFF WORKSHOP 
 

TO 
 

ALL INTERESTED PERSONS 
 

UNDOCKETED 
 

IN RE: INITIATION OF RULEMAKING TO AMEND RULE 25-4.0665, FLORIDA 
ADMINISTRATIVE CODE, LIFELINE SERVICE, AND TO REPEAL RULE 25-4.113, 

FLORIDA ADMINISTRATIVE CODE, REFUSAL OR DISCONTINUANCE OF SERVICE 
BY COMPANY 

 
ISSUED: August 14, 2017 

 
NOTICE is hereby given that the staff rule development workshop scheduled to be held 

tomorrow, Tuesday, August 15, 2017, at 1 p.m. has been canceled.  Staff will disseminate an 
updated draft of the Lifeline rule at a later date, after which time interested persons will be given 
an opportunity to comment on the updated draft rule. 

 
 The person to be contacted regarding the cancellation of this rule development workshop 
is Rosanne Gervasi, Office of the General Counsel, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, 
Florida 32399-0850, (850) 413-6224, rgervasi@psc.state.fl.us. Cancellation can also be 
confirmed by calling the Office of the General Counsel at (850) 413-6199. 
 
 Commission staff will attempt to give direct notice of cancellation to all interested 
persons. Notice of cancellation will also be provided on the Commission’s website 
(http://www.psc.state.fl.us/) under the Hot Topics link found on the home page.   
 
 
 
 



NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF STAFF WORKSHOP 
UNDOCKETED -
PAGE2 

By DIRECTION of the Florida Public Service Commission this 14th day of August, 
2017. 

RG 

~SUN\.UNo-5<-.a 
DOROTHY M NASCO 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
(850) 4l3-6770 
www. tloridapsc.com 

Copies furnished: A copy of this document is 
provided to the parties of record at the time of 
issuance and, if applicable, interested persons. 




